
RCW 79.36.370  Lands subject to easements for removal of valuable 
materials.  All state lands granted, sold or leased since the 
fifteenth day of June, 1911, or hereafter granted, sold or leased, 
containing timber, minerals, stone, sand, gravel, or other valuable 
materials, or when other state lands contiguous or in proximity 
thereto contain any such valuable materials, shall be subject to the 
right of the state, or any grantee or lessee thereof who has acquired 
such other lands, or any such valuable materials thereon, since the 
fifteenth day of June, 1911, or hereafter acquiring such other lands 
or valuable materials thereon, to acquire the right-of-way over such 
lands so granted, sold or leased, for private railroads, skid roads, 
flumes, canals, watercourses or other easements for the purpose of, 
and to be used in, transporting and moving such valuable materials 
from such other lands, over and across the lands so granted or leased, 
upon the state, or its grantee or lessee, paying to the owner of lands 
so granted or sold, or the lessee of the lands so leased, reasonable 
compensation therefor. In case the parties interested cannot agree 
upon the damages incurred, the same shall be ascertained and assessed 
in the same manner as damages are ascertained and assessed against a 
railroad company seeking to condemn private property.  [1982 1st ex.s. 
c 21 § 167; 1927 c 255 § 78; RRS § 7797-78. Prior: 1911 c 109 § 1. 
Formerly RCW 79.01.312, 79.36.010.]

Savings—Captions—Severability—Effective dates—1982 1st ex.s. c 
21: See RCW 79.135.900 through 79.135.904.
Railroads, eminent domain: RCW 81.36.010 and 81.53.180.

Similar enactment: RCW 79.36.590.

State lands, eminent domain: RCW 8.28.010.
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